

11th November 2019

Dear Parent.

Value sin a arabi

We propose to take the children in Reception to Year 4 to see Cinderella at The Exchange, Howard Street, North Shields on Thursday 5th December 2019. We will leave school at 9.15 and return at 12.30pm (both times are approximate). The children will have their lunch when they return to school.

Children can wear sensible clothing but must wear a school sweatshirt or cardigan, this is so the children are easily recognisable as there may be other schools visiting at the same time.

Kindly fill in the reply slip below and return to school no later than Wednesday 20th November 2019.

If your child suffers from travel sickness please inform their class teacher and where necessary give them a travel sickness tablet before coming to school.

The children are requested to bring a donation of £6.00 towards the total cost of the trip which is £10.00, the remainder will be subsidised by school. Please pay this donation before Friday 29th November 2019.

The governors understand that some families may have difficulty contributing the full amount. It is their wish that no child is deprived of the experience because of a lack of funds, therefore please contribute what you can afford and the remainder will be met from monies raised through school fund raising events.

We will need volunteers for this trip, please kindly fill out the slip below if you are able to help. We will then let you know if you are needed.

Mr. O. Flitcroft Head Teacher.
×
Reception to Year 4 Cinderella 5.12.19
I give permission for my child to attend the above trip.
SignedParent/Carer
I wish to help on the school trip if needed on 5 th December 2019 at 9.15am.
SignedParent/Carer
Printed